
 

 

 

 

 

 

Canine Legislation Position Statement 

 

PROTECTION FOR PUPPY PURCHASERS 

 

The American Kennel Club® supports reasonable laws and regulations intended to protect the 

pet-buying public in obtaining a sound dog of the breed represented. AKC® supports a ban on 

predatory pet leasing schemes that victimize potential owners, undermine a lifetime commitment 

to a pet, and do not confer the rights and responsibilities associated with legal ownership of a pet.  

Breeders and/or sellers should be responsible for providing certain refunds, replacements, or 

reimbursements should the dog sold become ill or die from a condition contracted prior to the 

purchase. Such remedies should be conditioned upon the buyer’s scrupulous adherence to the 

care and feeding program prescribed by the breeder and/or seller, as well as a timely examination 

by a state licensed veterinarian. Breeders and/or sellers should provide buyers with a written bill 

of sale detailing the responsibilities of both the buyer and seller. This bill of sale should also 

detail any exclusions to refunds, replacements, or reimbursements.  


